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We can’t change  

their  past,   

But we can 

rewrite their future. 

September, 2020 

   

 

       August, 2023   

One of my favorite parts of this newsletter is our               
"Pup-dates." If you are not familiar with this section of the 
Howler, I encourage you to check it out on pages 10-11. These 
are little updates we get from our adopters to let us know how 
their new family member is adjusting to life in a 
home.  Sometimes, these communications come years after 
the adoption and they always make me smile.   

Even though we have a significant number of animals who are a little less adoptable 
for various reasons, we have been fortunate enough to have the most incredible  
people choose their new family member from Hallie Hill residents. We get pictures 
of our alumni out at the beach, hiking Appalachian trails, and more.  Just            
yesterday, the Parham family reached out that "Hallie" (formerly 
Boo) was celebrating her first birthday and they wanted to bring 
her to the sanctuary so we could see how much she had grown.  She 
had enjoyed a "spa day" at the groomer and seemed to be one of 
the healthiest, happiest pups in the world!   Another adopter just 
stopped by today. It was Mr. Gourdine whose  family adopted   
Harley (a senior Pekingese mix who was a little feisty) back in February of 2021. He        
donated a very large box of expensive treats and specialty food that their little old 
man no longer found to his satisfaction. HAHA! We have so many adopters who 
give their little ones the highest level of care and affection! 

Sometimes we have no idea what these dogs (and cats) who arrive at HH have      
experienced before coming here. It is our greatest hope that we can get each one of 
our residents into a good home. When I read the "Pup-dates" it makes my heart 
happy to know that those animals are treasured and getting the attention and love 
they deserve. 

If you have adopted from Hallie Hill in the past, look for the "Hallie Hill Adopters" 
page on Facebook and request to join! It will be a place to read about 
adoption    success stories and is a great general resource! 

Many thanks to our wonderful adopters,   

Jennifer Middleton, CAWA, Executive Director,  HHAS 

 

Hallie 
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Joan supports Hallie Hill in so many ways! 
The cats are thrilled to see her coming on a 
weekly basis.  Her energy is limitless as 
she helps at events and she is never without 
an encouraging word and her bright smile 
that spreads so much cheer! She and her 
husband, Jack, adopted Linus, a deaf     
Staffie whom they have given the most 
wonderful home he could wish for,      
complete with his favorite activity,         
limitless golf cart rides! The Races are 
generous with their monetary support as 
well—Joan recently gave 100% of her 
50/50 winnings at  Putting for Paws back 
to the Sanctuary!  We are so happy that she 
is part of our Hallie Hill family for all that, 
and much more!!  Joan, we love you!  

Joan is swimming in our Laps for Love 
event! 200 laps in the...kiddie pool!  
What fun!  Reward Joan for her efforts 
by donating to her swim at hal-

https://www.halliehill.com/laps-for-love/
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Flea 

Pour your coffee and join us for some Saturday AM fun on our Facebook Page  
‘Hallie  Hill  Animal Sanctuary’.  We will be broadcasting LIVE from the event! 
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Head to Halliehill.com to meet these amazing people who will be swimming their 

hearts out for the animals of Hallie Hill!  Choose your swimmer and make a   

single or per lap donation to support their efforts and show your love and support 

for the over 200 animals that call Hallie Hill their temporary or permanent home. 

New swimmers are joining the ‘Laps for Love’  swim team every day,                      

so be sure to check the website for the latest and support their efforts! 

https://www.halliehill.com/laps-for-love/
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Leigh, a long-time volunteer at the sanctuary, 
spotted a small grey tabby kitten on the edge of 
a rural road. She stopped her bike and spoke 
softly to him. That was all the encouragement 
the little guy needed to start dragging himself as 
fast as he could toward her as if his life            
depended on him getting to her before she left! 
Leigh brought him to the sanctuary because he 
could not stand and seemed to have no use of his 
hind legs, which were atrophied from lack of 
use. We named him Max- since he put forth 
“max”imum effort to survive and be rescued. 
Max was cleaned up, given plenty of food and 
water, and examined by our vet, who x-rayed 
him to determine his little spine was badly    
broken. Max later visited a neurologist who gave 
us a good prognosis: Max could possibly walk 
again once his spinal injury had time to heal. A 
strict regimen of crate rest was prescribed. Max 
has been adopted by his foster care-givers. 

Lolly is a chubby little beagle mix who, 
through no fault of her own, was surrendered 
to a local county animal shelter. The shelter 
was so overcrowded that Lolly was being 
held in a crate until a spot opened up for her. 
She was likely a candidate for euthanasia,  
being a senior with skin rashes and a         
neurological issue that gave her an unsteady 
gait. When a shelter worker contacted Hallie 
Hill asking if we would accept Lolly into our 
program, we could save her life because of 
your support. Lolly waddles daily around the 
sanctuary and really enjoys sniffing in the 
open fields. She hopes to one day catch a 
squirrel, but the squirrels don’t look worried 
by her latest attempts. Someone may adopt 
Lolly despite her age and unsteady gait, but 
if not, she is promised a home here at Hallie 
Hill for as long as she needs it. 

LOLLY 

MAX 

Ever wonder what your donations are used for at Hallie Hill? 

Max and Lolly are living their best lives thanks to you!       

Veterinary care,  medications, quality food,  safe, comfortable 

lodging and daily care are all possible thanks to our generous 

supporters who believe in our important mission!  
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Make your 

reservations 

for  

Dog Day 

Afternoon! 

Space is   

limited!  

Jay Chisolm grew up in Brooklyn NY with a passion 
for music.  As a child, he played several instruments 
including drums, piano and saxophone.  Jay played 
for his church, and as an adult, he played                
professionally, with drums being his favorite.  He    
attended school with an interest in electro-mechanical 
engineering but after having a son, he chose to        
prioritize fatherhood.  His family owned houses with 
tenants, so Jay became familiar with basic         
maintenance tasks such as plumbing,  carpentry and 
minor electric repairs.   
Jay has worked a variety of jobs in addition to his 
work as a musician.  He spent time as a veterinary         
technician, a NY City bus operator, and a truck    

driver.  After moving to the Carolinas, his construction experience grew with a 
variety of jobs. When visiting his wife's family in Hollywood, he appreciated the 
space and tranquility that came with being away from the big city and  decided 
to move into this area.  We are so fortunate to have Jay join us as our       
maintenance technician to help us keep Hallie Hill beautiful and running 
smoothly!  

Hallie Hill Welcomes Jay Chisolm! 

https://www.ccprc.com/1182/Dog-Day-Afternoon
https://www.ccprc.com/1182/Dog-Day-Afternoon
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Our  

Sweet 

Ralph  

Is  

Famous! 

Rescuing Ralph is a story of a puppy mill breeder dog, named 

Ralph, who found a better life with his rescuer. Told from Ralph’s 

point of view and based loosely on his experiences, the story is ed-

ucational and very moving. It is a story of learning to trust and 

the power of friendship, both human and canine.  

AND a bonus—this sweet Ralph is available for adoption at    

Hallie Hill!  He is 14 years old, and has really blossomed while in 

our care. We have found him to be cautious at first (as well he 

should be) but warms up quickly when he finds you worthy! 

Ralph has come to love the other little dogs he lives with! He 

would do best in a quiet, adults only home. Yes, YOU can  

‘Rescue Ralph’ yet again, or consider one of the other wonderful 

Hallie Hill residents waiting for their ‘fur-ever’ home! 
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THANK YOU MAX AND NEO FOR 

YOUR QUARTERLY GIFT TO               

HALLIE HILL! 

THANK YOU NANCY SUE PLOTZ  

(NSPLATZA@BELLSOUTH.NET) FOR 

YOUR GENEROUS DONATION OF      

BEAUTIFUL HANDMADE BLANKETS TO 

KEEP OUR ANIMALS COMFY AND COZY! 

PREFERRED HOME SERVICES 

MADE US SMILE!   

THROUGH THEIR ONLINE        

CAMPAIGN IN THE MONTH OF    

JULY, THEY RAISED AND OD-

NATED $617.45 TO SUPPORT THE         

ANIMALS OF HALLIE HILL! 
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Flea 

Click title to read the interesting article! 

6 Tips for Creating a 
Dog-Safe Backyard 

https://www.prouddogmom.com/dog-safe-backyard/
https://www.prouddogmom.com/dog-safe-backyard/
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Hallie Hill is PROUD to be participating in  

Clear the Shelters with our supporting partner 

WCBD TV Channel 2! 

Watch for our additional appearances on     

Channel 2 this month to promote our                      

wonderful adoptable animals! 

Join us for an 
Open House!  

 
Hallie Hill 

Animal  
Sanctuary 

 
5604 New Rd. 

Hollywood 
  

 Saturday  
August 26th 

and  
Sunday       

August 27th  
 

10AM to 2PM  
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  THE CAT CORNER 

Click title below to read the interesting article! 

A
u

g
u

st
, 
2
0
2
3
 

TOP 10 TIPS FOR  

NEW CAT OWNERS 

https://www.comfortzone.com/behavior-blog/new-pet/top-10-tips-for-new-cat-owners
https://www.comfortzone.com/behavior-blog/new-pet/top-10-tips-for-new-cat-owners
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We are pleased to announce HHAS has adopted 

the methods and philosophies of the Fear Free 

Shelter Program.  Michele Griffin, CPDT-KA, the 

HHAS Assistant Director has not only a passion 

for pets, but one for educating people about un-

derstanding companion animals and the best 

methods for working with them.  Michele has led 

our current continuing education campaign 

wherein the sanctuary staff is completing a 

course to learn the best practices for working 

with animals in a way that improves their emo-

tional experiences and reduces their fear, anxiety 

and frustration. Volunteers are also welcome to 

complete this course to better understand some 

key strategies and techniques that will make a 

positive impact on the emotional state of the ani-

mals in our care.  Every month, for the next sev-

eral months, will highlight what one of our staff 

members found most interesting or valuable 

about the program. 

Taking the ‘PET’                  

out of  Petrified,                              

One Shelter at a Time. 

“ I really enjoyed learning the new 
techniques that I can now use with 
the animals, and new terms that I 
can use with people when we are 

discussing dog behavior!!” 

                         - Daisy Mckenzie 
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We Found Our Fur-ever Homes!! 

Banjo thanks the 

Danford Family! 

Diesel thanks 

Susan Simmons! 

Sabrina (now Maisy) 

thanks the            

Griffin Family! 

Fern (now Peaches) 

thanks the              

Troy Family! 

Jasmine thanks 

David Sinnott! 

Duke (now Rocky) 

thanks the                

Ellis Family! 

A
u

g
u

st
, 
2
0
2
3
 



  

16 

Tootsie 

Tootsie is gorgeous! She's really 
hard to resist! She is craving  a  fam-
ily where she can learn new things.   
Tootsie is energetic and would love 
to join in all of your adventures! 

Charlie Brown                                                     

Charlie Brown is a high energy    
adolescent! He's very food motiva-
ted and with guidance and patience, 
will learn quickly. Please give him a 
chance—you’ll LOVE him! 

Nevada                                       
Nevada is two years old, is curious 
about her world and has a sweet 
personality. With some initial      
training she would be a wonderful, 
loyal, cuddly family member! 

August’s Adorable Adoptables! 

Go to halliehill.com and fill out an application to come out to HHAS to meet these wonderful animals!  

Clementine                                            
This girl  is a two year old female 
orange tabby—very rare!!  Gingers 
have a special personality, are laid 
back, love their treats and are great 
with people. She needs your love!                             
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https://halliehill.com/pet-adoptions-charleston-sc/
http://www.halliehill.com
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Flea 

Chili Daisy Lolly 

Welcome to Hallie Hill! 

Missy Mr. Pibb Tala 

Tilly Tiger Libby 
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Excellent Resources 

Michele recommends these 2 

wonderful books by Lili Chin to 

understand dog and cat            

behavior as communication!  

Very family friendly with short 

descriptions and clear               

illustrations, it would be great to 

read together as a family! Your 

pet deserves to be understood! 

Available at Amazon.com 
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How Can You Help Hallie Hill? 

 Our August Wish List!... 

      Consumables we need all of the time! 
    Trash Bags      Granulated ant poison       

    Dry cat food              Scoopable Cat Litter  

    Friskies wet cat food    Paper Plates and Paper Towels 

   Dog treats and biscuits    Swiffer mopping cloths   

    Bottled water      Laundry Detergent 

    Kitchen can bags               Multipurpose spray cleaner           

  Canned dog food    Hoses 

   

  Check out our Hallie Hill Wishlist on Amazon.com                                

    Check out our Hallie Hill Wishlist on Chewy.com 

      Come out and see us at our community events!  

Hallie Hill 

thanks      

Crews Subaru 

for supporting  

our mission   

to change the      

future of the   

animals in       

our care! 
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https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/TUBQQDMJVWGC/ref=bnav_topnav_lists_1
https://www.chewy.com/g/hallie-hill-animal-sanctuary_b77065674?utm_medium=email&utm_source=transactional&utm_campaign=SHELTER_BUSINESS_APPROVED&%243p=e_sg&%24original_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.chewy.com%2Fg%2Fhallie-hill-animal-sanctuary_b77065674%3Futm_medium
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Da Dana 
Jennifer 

 

Venmo  

Makes it EASY 

to make a donation! 
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Channel 2 Midday News - 8/11 and 8/25 at 11:50 AM 
 

Quintin’s Close Ups’  Pet of the Week  -  8/21 
 

Low Country Live – 8/9  at 10:00 AM  
 

Mel’s Mutts - 8/8 at 6:10 AM   
(Good AM Charleston/Channel 4) 

 

Laps for Love - 8/19/23  6:30 AM 
Watch for our Live Broadcast on Facebook!  

 
Clear the Shelters Open House - 8/26 and 8/27 

10AM—2PM @ Hallie Hill 

August Happenings at Hallie Hill! 

THIS is Hallie Hill!.... 

Many thanks to Katy Roberts, of Katy Roberts Media,  

for shooting and producing this wonderful video! 

 It is guaranteed to make you want to                                      

visit this amazing place! 

  

Click here to view the video and enjoy!  
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https://halliehill.com/hallie-hill-video-by-katy-roberts-media/
https://halliehill.com/hallie-hill-video-by-katy-roberts-media/
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 Mission Statement 
Hallie Hill Animal Sanctuary is a 501c3 organization    

that provides a compassionate safe-haven with  
quality food and medical care for dogs and cats;  
a temporary home for those able to be adopted,  

and a forever home for those in need.  

Pat Barber pbarber@stonoferrygolf.com 

Helen Bradham helenmbradham@gmail.com 

John Byrnes jbyrnes3130@gmail.com 

Frank Farfone frank.farfone@comcast.net 

Michelle Fifield michelle@theadpros.net 

David Graham dpgjag@gmail.com 

John Gratiot johngratiot@gmail.com 

Jena Jones jenajones@pgtsolutions.com 

Elio Levy eliolevy1@verizon.net 

Harvey Loew harvey.jloew@gmail.com      

Rachel Milstein milsteinrl@gmail.com 

Carol Preisinger carolpreisinger7@gmail.com 

LaDon Wallis ladon_wallis@yahoo.com 

Hallie Hill Animal Sanctuary 

5604 New Road 

Hollywood, SC  29449 

    843-889-3713  

 

      www.halliehill.com 

      info@halliehill.com 

Jennifer Middleton, 

CAWA 

Executive Director 

Michele Griffin, 

CPDT-KA 

Assistant Director and 

Adoptions Coordinator 

Jay Chisolm Maintenance 

Daisy McKenzie Animal Care Provider 

Lynn Rosato Howler Editor (Volunteer) 

  Hallie Hill Staff 

Feedback and contributions to the 

Hallie Hill Howler are welcomed! 

Please submit to:  

info@halliehill.com 

Hallie  

Hill  

Animal  

Sanctuary 

Board  

of  

Directors 
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http://www.halliehill.com
mailto:info@halliehill.com

